
COMMUNITY 

CONSULTATION  

Draethen Phone Box 

This is the second consultation notice posted for this purpose (originally posted for 

consultation on 23rd December) but as the last notice had been removed, we cannot be sure 

residents have been able to see the consultation or take part in it therefore it was decided to 

run the process again.  

Dear Resident  
 
It is Draethen Waterloo Rudry Community Council’s intention to replace the existing K6 
phone box at Draethen, this has already been ordered and the expected delivery is March 
2022. 
 
The plan is to replace and relocate the phone box to the Row, see attached diagram. We 
have been in consultation with Caerphilly County Borough Council (CCBC) and they have 
agreed the new location on CCBC land at The Row. 
 
It is also our intention to install a defibrillator in its new location.  However, due to the cost 
of work by Western Power Distribution which they explained would require a road closure 
this made it cost prohibitive within our current projects Budget. Therefore, this part of the 
project would be deferred and would need to be looked at within the coming years budget 
if agreed by Council.   
 
Therefore, we wish to consult with residents and gather their views on the relocation of the 
existing K6 phone box currently situated on the opposite side of the road by the public right 
of way, to replace and relocate it to The Row. 
 
Depending on the outcome of this consultation the phone box will either : 
 

a) commence relocation or 
b) will be replaced in its existing position next to the public right of way.     

 
To respond please email clerk@dwrcouncil.co.uk  
 
or write to:  

 
The Clerk  
Draethen Waterloo Rudry Community Council 
Rudry Village Hall  
Rudry  
CF83 3EH 
 
The closing date for this consultation will be 28th February 2022 

mailto:clerk@dwrcouncil.co.uk


 


